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Jim Guy

Sending your customers into 
the nursery
Christensen’s has a strict policy regarding contractors sending their 
customers into the nursery without you, it is prohibited. The reasons 
are many so I will list a few of the important ones.

•	 There are a lot of safety hazards that they might not be cognizant 
of.

•	 There are sale boards and sale signs around that you might not 
want your customer to see.

•	 There is a lot of chatter on the radios and talk about pricing that 
can easily be overheard.

•	 A lot of your customers are looking for design help which we are 
not in a position to give.

•	 Taking time to deal with your customer is taking time away 
from servicing the professional contractors that are here getting 
nursery stock.

•	 Please accompany your customers to the nursery and we will 
gladly help in any way we can.

•	 Failure to comply will result in me sending Reno after you!

Thanks for everything this year.
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